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Docket No. 030-31155 License No. 29-28383-01

Metrigen,. Incorporated
ATTN: Walter J. Keirans, Ph.D.

Vice-President, Research and Development
Alwein Center, Suite 6A
131 West Ethel-Road
Piscataway, New' Jersey 08854

Gentlemen:

. Subject: Inspection No. 030-31155/90-01

This refers to your letter dated October 5,1990, in response to our letter
dated September 25, 1990.

- A ~ copy of'your letter has been forwarded to the heensing Assistance Section
in the NRC Region I office. Please be advised that you must conduct your-

program in accordance with your current license until the amendment is approved.

Thank you .for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter.. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed Bv:
John D. Kinneman

John' 0. Kinneman, Chief-

Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

- cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear' Safety Information Center (NSIC)-

,

State of New Jersey-

9102270118 910212
REG 1 LIC30
29-283B3-01 PDR
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